
 

February 28, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jacob LaTurner, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator LaTurner: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 139 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 139 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 139 would amend the Kansas Preservation of Religious Freedom Act to repeal 

specific statutes related to the exercise of religious freedom by postsecondary student 

associations. 

 

 The State Board of Regents indicates the enactment of SB 139 would have no fiscal 

effect on the Board or any educational institutions in Kansas. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents  


